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Wednesday 14th July 2021  
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Staffing for September 
 
We wrote to you last week regarding staffing for September and we are in a position to let you 
know the final details now. 
 
We are delighted to let you know that Mrs Natalie Passmore will be joining us in Class Two for the 
Autumn Term prior to out new Head of School, Mrs Jones, starting in January.  Mrs Passmore has 
many years experience working with children and is very excited to be joining our Federation. She 
will be working very closely with the teams at both Nettleton Community Primary School and 
Market Rasen Church of England Primary School to ensure the children have a great term and make 
excellent progress. 
 
Mrs Passmore will be in school on Tuesday 20th July and Wednesday 21st July where she will have 
the opportunity to meet the children. She will also be available to chat with parents in the 
playground when you drop off and collect your children following our usual infection control 
measures. 
 
You will be pleased to know that from September, Mrs Parry will be our Acting Head of School until 
January when Mrs Jones joins us. Mrs Parry will be your first point of contact if you have a query 
about any aspect of school life but do feel free to contact me 
(nichola.allerston@marketrasen.lincs.sch.uk) at any time if the need arrives. 
 
Mr Smith and I are very confident that the plan we have in place will ensure all children at Nettleton 
have a great start to the new school year.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
  
Nichola Allerston  
 
Acting Executive Headteacher 
 

mailto:nichola.allerston@marketrasen.lincs.sch.uk

